
January 30, 2014 

Matt Crane, Clerk & Recorder 
Arapahoe County 
5334 South Prince Street 
Littleton, CO 80166 

South Suburban 
PARKS AND RECREATION 

Jack Arrowsmith, Clerk and Recorder 
Douglas County 
1 00 Third Street 
Castle Rock, CO 80104-1360 

Pam Anderson, Clerk & Recorder 
Jefferson County 
100 Jefferson County Parkway 
Golden, CO 80419 

RE: May 6, 2014 election 

Greetings, 

On May 6, South Suburban Park and Recreation District will be conducting a 
regular election. It will be a non-partisan, polling place election. There are 
THREE Director positions available. We anticipate no ballot questions at this 
time. 

The District provides services to six municipalities and serves residents of 
nearly all of Arapahoe County west ofl-25, the TrailMark area in Jefferson 
County (which is included in the boundaries ofthe City of Littleton), and some 
residents in Douglas County including the City of Lone Tree west ofl-25. Our 
Board members represent the entire District, as opposed to regions. 

As required by law, we provided annual District map updates to the county 
clerk and assessor offices at the end of December. If you need additional 
information or if we need to review boundaries to complete the lists in a timely 
manner, please let me know. 

Following recent legislation, no doubt there will be some questions. We will 
request voter lists from your office and again we anticipate the need to request 
some assistance from your Elections staff, in order to verify the eligibility of 
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County clerks re May 6, 2014 election 

some individuals asking to vote. In the past years, we have very much 
appreciated the support from the County Clerks. 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you have any questions, or if 
see any hurdles to providing the District assistance in the ways outlined above 
for our upcoming May election. Thank you very much, to you and to your staff 
members, for your help. 

Sincerely, 

~VVVLa_ML 
Deanna R. Heyn, Designated Election Official 
Tel. main 303/798-5131, direct 303/483-7004 
Fax 303/798-3030 
Email DeannaH@sspr.org 

Encl.: none 
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